
 
 

   

 

Date: 15th December 2023 

All the classes have now visited St Paul’s Cathedral to learn more 

about the how the Great Fire of 1666 changed London. 

Thank you to all our helpers on these trips! 

 

Maths / Number: 

In maths we have been using addition and subtraction to solve problems. Try to 

solve these problems. 

 

 

What strategy did you use? 

How can you prove your answer? 

 

 

 

English / History: 

We have written our diary entries about the Great 

Fire of London. We used our senses to help us 

imagine what it might have been like.  



 
 

  

 

   

 

 

Phonics / Spellings: 

We will be focusing on these words to help us with our writing: 
 

• Christmas 

• busy 

• parents 

• children 

• people 

 

Home learning ideas:  

Read out loud to 
someone. Remember to 

read with expression!

 

Build a reading den. Find 
somewhere cosy, snuggle 
up and read your favourite 

book! 

 

Create a family 
kindness jar. Every time 
someone does something 
kind, write it down and put 
it in the jar. You can help 

spread kindness. 

 
 
 

Forthcoming events  

• 19th December: We will be holding our class parties on this day. There will 

also be a Christmas lunch and our school Christmas Jumper Day 

• 20th December: School will finish at 2pm on the last day of term 

 

School website:  

Please do visit our website, you can find details of forthcoming events on the 

calendar (& you can subscribe to your child/ren’s year group so it will auto update 

your calendar), as well as photos of learning activities including educational visits in 

the photo gallery, read all about recent events and sporting achievements in the 

school news section and much, much more! 

https://www.kilmorieschool.co.uk/enrichment
https://www.kilmorieschool.co.uk/school-calendar
https://www.kilmorieschool.co.uk/photo-gallery
https://www.kilmorieschool.co.uk/school-news


 
 

   

 

 

We want to thank you all for your support this term and wish you and your families a 

very happy and hopefully relaxing Christmas holiday! 

 

Kate, Sarah and Shona 


